
Town Planning Committee
Thursday, 20th September, 2012

Routine Correspondence

The Committee’s comments, if any, are sought in respect of the undernoted matters, copies of 
which will be available at the meeting for perusal:

Notification has been received from the Roads Service of its intention to provide a disabled  
parking bay at 24 Ponsonby Avenue.

 
The Committee will be advised of any additional correspondence received a the meeting


